
F.A.N. Club Minutes - January 2024  

The fifth meeting of the season was held on Wednesday January 3rd, 2024. 

Margaret opened the meeting at 7 pm with a salute to the flag and a moment of 

silence. No new members tonight. January birthdays stood and identified 

themselves. Well wishes were given to each person.   

Margaret thanked all the people who came tonight. We came up empty for 

tonight’s program. She reminded us that Carol Schultz was on board tonight for 

the Big Bucks drawing. If there were numbers available, you still had a chance to 

win by purchasing a number. If all 50 numbers are bought, the winner gets $250 

bucks.    

Margaret reminded everyone of the January Bingo dates (10th and 24th at 1 pm), 

the Board Meeting (15th at 7 pm) and Soup Afternoon (14th at 2 pm). The ticket 

sale for Soup Afternoon is January 8th at 10 – 11 am. The Tricky Tray is a go. 

Sharon Blohm and Jean McDowell will be helping Margaret out. So, any unwanted 

Christmas gifts or slightly used items can be gathered and given to Margaret or 

Sharon. 

Margaret reviewed the upcoming events for the rest of the FAN Club season. In 

February we are having the Mardi Gras Murder Mystery produced by Maggie 

Murphy. Actors are needed. If interested, please give your name to Margaret. 

March is open. We are unsuccessfully trying to reach Antique Roadshow 

Appraisers to fill our March slot. Margaret asked the audience for suggestions of 

other items in case this does not pan out. 

We are planning on the Alpacas in April and Karaoke Night in May. June will be 

our end of season party. Details being worked on. Ed Smolen entertained us 

information, suggestions, and jokes. Thank you, Ed. Your next life could be a fill in 

standup comedian!   

The Big Bucks went off and Bobbi Muise won $250. Five 50/50 prizes were given 

out at $20 apiece. The Food Bank winner got $20. And we ended the night with 

cake, coffee, and conversation.  



 
Margaret Rom president 
Brenda Terhune treasurer & secretary      

 
 


